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From: Building Department <buildingdepartment@bogotaonline.org>
Sent: Monday, November 27, 2023 11:25 AM
To:
Cc: Melissa Baque
Subject: 199 Oakwood Avenue Bogota OPRA 2023-474
Attachments: 199 Oakwood OPRA 2023-474_001312.pdf

 
 
There are no open/pending/expired permits or demoliƟon permits.  I also see no violaƟons or fines from the Building 
Department.
 
Thank you. 
 
Crissy Tedesco 
Technical Assistant 
Borough of Bogota 
Building Department 
375 Larch Avenue 
Bogota, NJ 07603 
201-342-1736 ext. 224 
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